
Special Note to Parents: 
In Case of Evacuation at Post Falls Middle School 

 
It is our belief that Post Falls Middle School is a safe and caring place for each student 
who attends school here.  However, we have developed a safety plan, which includes the 
possibility of evacuation from the premises, should an unforeseen emergency arise. 
 
Please be aware that in the event of a campus evacuation, Post Falls Middle School 
students will, at a time it is determined safe to do so, be evacuated to Mullan Trail 
Elementary’s football field.  Mullan Trail is located at 300 Cherry.   
 
It is at this site where parents can pick up their children.  For the safety of all PFMS 
students, identification will be required before a student is released to a legal guardian.  
Release will be handled by PFMS administrators or counselors.  
 
Safety of your child is of our highest concern.  Thanks for your cooperation in the 
unlikely event that an evacuation takes place. 


